
For more information: www.octa.net / 714-636-RIDE (7433)            
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Effective Friday, March 10, 2023, until further notice, the buses on 
Route 83 will be on detour in the City of Lake Forest. 
 

New: Effective Monday, June 2, 2025, through Saturday, 
June 7, 2025, the buses on routes 59 and 70 will be on 
detour in the City of Santa Ana due to construction. The 
detour will occur overnight between 9:00 p.m. and 5:00 
a.m. 

 
New: Effective Friday, June 6, 2025, at 2:30 p.m. until 
7:30 p.m., the buses on routes 55 and 862 will be on 
detour in the City of Santa Ana due to a graduation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

6.1.25 

to 

6.7.25 

WEEKLY RIDERS’ ALERT 
ROUTES AFFECTED: 83 
NEW / UPDATED ROUTES: 55, 59, 70, 862 

* Detours may cause delays, may change abruptly due to unforeseen traffic conditions, and may be extended due to inclement weather. 
** All schedule adjustments are made to improve on-time performance or to improve transfers between bus routes.  
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